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Tuesday 31st January 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

This note is to provide you with information regarding our class study of the Disney film, ‘Brave’.  
Please keep this page as it contains important information. 
 

Overview: 2023 marks the 100th year of Disney.  To celebrate this milestone each class is 

named after an acclaimed Disney film or character.  Our class name is inspired by the 

2012 film, ‘Brave’.  Set against the background of the Scottish Highlands, the film 

explores the themes of growth, change and resilience.  The Australian Classification 

Board has classified this film as PG (Parental Guidance).  Further details can be found 

on the Commonwealth’s Australian Classification website. 

Educational 

Information: 

Over the coming weeks, the class will undertake a unit of work on ‘Brave’.  The study 

will primarily focus on the film’s advanced Pixar animation system, revolutionary 

Dolby sound format and musical score.  This film was carefully selected, and short 

snippets will be shown as a tool to best illustrate learning outcomes.  All content will 

be viewed under the guidance of the classroom teacher. 

Opt Out / 

Withdrawal: 

This note is to inform you in advance of our upcoming film study, and to allow you 

the opportunity to withdraw your child from film viewings. 
 

If you DO NOT want your child to view snippets from this PG film, please contact the 

school office via EMAIL  Leura-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au If the school does not 

receive written information indicating your child is NOT to view the film then they 

will participate in this teaching and learning experience. 
 

ONLY contact the school if you wish to withdraw your child from viewing this film. 
 

If you are happy for your child to participate no further is action required. 

Organising 

teacher: 

If you wish to discuss the film study or would like further clarification, please contact 

Mrs. Hannah Bucholtz via the school email Leura-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

Kind Regards, 
 
 
 

Mrs Hannah Bucholtz     Mrs May Ptolemy 

Classroom Teacher     Principal 

CLASS BRAVE – PERMISSION TO WATCH FILM 
(Film ‘Brave’ Rated PG – Parental Guidance) 
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